

## ACTIONS FOR TM126

- **TM124.3:** MM to ask GWS Chair and VC to update the charter to reflect the name change and statement of purpose (as needed). **(IN PROGRESS)**.
- **TM125.1:** BB will investigate how we can best attend/represent IVOA at this meeting and MA will talk to Françoise about her past and current involvement with Data Week. SO will reach out to some members on the Data Week LOC.
- **TM125.2:** SO to reach out to the chairs of groups where extension of Chair and Vice Chair terms are possible, such as Registry and DCP Apps chair and VC. SO will reach out to Judy Rackenson about Chair role with Time Domain IG.
- **TM125.3:** SO to send out save the dates (June 2-6) for northern spring 2025 (Maryland, USA) and follow up with FC re: funding, etc. (once confirmed w/ FC).
- **TM125.4:** MH to create a Doodle poll for week after Easter, with time alternating to 13:00 UTC.